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19th June 2019 

 

Dear Families 

Upcoming Events 

 

As we are coming towards the end of this academic year, we have a range of learning opportunities 

going on over the next few weeks. Please see the letter sent out on 5th June (and on the website) 

about our Adventure Learning and Enrichment Week taking place next week. This includes our 

‘Healthy Me’ focus.  

To launch our week, our new local PC will be visiting us in assembly and talking about how we can 

stay safe at all times. You will see PC Flowerday about in our local community and we are keen for 

him to be a familiar face around school.  

 

Tuesday 25th June Year 5 – Surfing + RNLI safety (letter to follow). 

 

Tuesday/ Wednesday – Mixed year groups working on a creative art mural to celebrate Gypsy 

Roma Traveller month and traditions 

 

Thursday 27th June – our family picnic and SPORTS DAY- please arrive at 12pm if you would 

like lunch with your child- make your way to the playground/field. Alternatively, arrive for a 1pm 

start.  If your child would like a ‘take out lunch,’ please indicate this on the form below and return 

it to the school office by Thursday 20th June. 

 

Friday 28th June – KS2 (Yr3, 4, 5 and 6) HIKE to Portreath Beach (see letter sent out on Tuesday) 

 

Monday 1st July – Feast Day – (letter to sign – attached). Please note that children can be collected 

from school at 11.45am to get changed at home but must return at 1.15pm for their afternoon 

registration before we leave the school grounds together. I have to say I’m very excited about 

attending my first ‘Feast Day’! 

 

Thursday 4th July – 2.45-4.00pm - Open Classrooms- Celebration of Learning – Come and see! 

 

Friday 12th July – Yr6 production 

 

Monday 22nd July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

 

Thursday 5th September – School re-opens after the summer break.   

 

We hope to see you at some of these events if not all of them! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Susannah Storey 

Headteacher 


